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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/016052-2024 

Planning

Monmouth Social Club

Monmouthshire County Council

F01: Prior information notice

Prior information only  

Notice identifier: 2024/S 000-016052

Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-04695a  

Published 21 May 2024, 4:08pm

Section I: Contracting authority

I.1) Name and addresses

Monmouthshire County Council

County Hall, Rhadyr

Usk

NP15 1GA

Email

socialcare.procurement@cardiff.gov.uk

Telephone

+44 1633644644

Country

United Kingdom

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/016052-2024
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/016052-2024
mailto:socialcare.procurement@cardiff.gov.uk
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NUTS code

UKL21 - Monmouthshire and Newport

Internet address(es)

Main address

http://www.monmouthshire.gov.uk

Buyer's address

https://www.sell2wales.gov.wales/search/Search_AuthProfile.aspx?ID=AA0277

I.3) Communication

Additional information can be obtained from the above-mentioned address

I.4) Type of the contracting authority

Regional or local authority

I.5) Main activity

General public services

http://www.monmouthshire.gov.uk
https://www.sell2wales.gov.wales/search/Search_AuthProfile.aspx?ID=AA0277
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Monmouth Social Club

II.1.2) Main CPV code

85000000 - Health and social work services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

Operating in Monmouth, a twice weekly social club. The funding supports delivering of social
activities for older people including those with a mild/moderate mental health issue such as
depression, anxiety, dementia. The provision of this low-level social support service is a key
component in supporting people to be engaged, preventing isolation and loneliness and
complements the social care strategic aspirations of the Council. The scheme aims to reduce
social isolation, provide people with links to their local community and the opportunity to
build and develop friendships. Attendees also have the opportunity to purchase a reasonably
priced lunchtime meal.

Access to the venue needs to be considered with good community transport available, and
consideration given for providing access to chargeable transport options.

II.1.5) Estimated total value

Value excluding VAT: £36,181.29

II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: No

II.2) Description

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)
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85000000 - Health and social work services

85310000 - Social work services

85300000 - Social work and related services

75200000 - Provision of services to the community

85322000 - Community action programme

98000000 - Other community, social and personal services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKL21 - Monmouthshire and Newport

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

Operating in Monmouth, a twice weekly social club. The funding supports delivering of social
activities for older people including those with a mild/moderate mental health issue such as
depression, anxiety, dementia. The provision of this low-level social support service is a key
component in supporting people to be engaged, preventing isolation and loneliness and
complements the social care strategic aspirations of the Council. The scheme aims to reduce
social isolation, provide people with links to their local community and the opportunity to
build and develop friendships. Attendees also have the opportunity to purchase a reasonably
priced lunchtime meal.

Access to the venue needs to be considered with good community transport available, and
consideration given for providing access to chargeable transport options

II.3) Estimated date of publication of contract notice

1 November 2024
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Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: Yes

Section VI. Complementary information

VI.3) Additional information

NOTE: To register your interest in this notice and obtain any additional information please
visit the Sell2Wales Web Site at
https://www.sell2wales.gov.wales/Search/Search_Switch.aspx?ID=141529.

(WA Ref:141529)
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